
 
 

 

Henry Green Primary School 
Address: Green Lane, Dagenham, 

 Essex, RM8 1UR 

Telephone: 0208 270 4466 

Email: office@henrygreen.bardaglea.org.uk  

Headteacher: Mr Matt Murphy  

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers,                                                                                           Tuesday 21st May 2024  

Year 3 Synagogue Visit 

As part of our Religious Education unit of work in Year 3, we are learning about places of worship, and to 
deepen the children’s understanding in Religious Education we will be visiting the South Woodford 
Synagogue, Marlborough Road, London, E18 1AR.                                                                                                                                 
We will be visiting the synagogue on Monday 17th June 2024.  

On the day of this school visit, children should arrive at school at the usual time of 08:40am in school 
uniform. Depending on the weather please ensure your child is dressed appropriately; including hats/sun 
cream applied/rain jackets etc. We will be taking the train to South Woodford station and then walking to 
the Synagogue, which will be during normal school hours. We will be leaving promptly after registration 
at 09:00am and returning back in time for children to eat lunch at school as normal.   
 
Children will be given a light refreshment at the Synagogue (a plain biscuit and some juice/water), please 
make us aware on the below slip if your child has any allergies / dietary requirements. 
For the trip to the synagogue, boys must have their heads covered; they can wear any type of head 
covering – baseball caps or any kind of hat is acceptable. 
There is no cost to this visit. 
 
If you have any questions about the visit, please feel free to speak to Ms Simmonds or Ms Cable.   
Please complete the permission form by Friday 7th June 2024.  
 
We will require some parent helpers on the day of the trip. If you are interested in volunteering, please fill 
in the tick box below. 
Please understand if a high volume of parents are interested, we will not be able to accommodate all 
parents.  
 
I am interested in volunteering to support the Yr3 visit on Monday 17th June  to The South Woodford 
Synagogue. 
Parent Name/Contact Number/Date of Birth: ________________________________ 
 
Yours Faithfully,  
Ms Simmonds and Ms Cable 
Year 3 Class Teachers  

Year 3 Synagogue Visit  

Name of child: _____________________________ Class: ___________________________ 

I give permission for my child to attend the South Woodford Synagogue on Monday, 17th June. I 
understand that my child will be taking the train to and from the Synagogue.  

Allergies / Dietary requirements: _____________________________________________________ 
Signature of Parent/Carer: __________________________________________________________  
 

Learning Together, Learning for Life. 
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